Coastal Bend Chapter TAPT Meeting Minutes
September 21, 2011

Meeting was called to order by President Linda Madden @ 10:18 a.m.
President Madden said the prayer and lead the Pledge of Allegiance
Meeting participants were introduced along with our meeting sponsor Don Garcia with CC Battery Co.
Minutes for the May meeting were waved do to absence of secretary.  


Motion by Jimmy Kendrick and seconded by Patrick Hernandez.

Vote was unanimous; motion carried.

Treasurers’ Report was presented and approved.

Motion by Rosie Huerta and seconded by Patrick Hernandez.


Vote was unanimous; motion carried.

Old Business:


Website information was discussed and Dr. Harvey Graves with Pinnacle Medical 
Management offered to sponsor this year’s web fee.


Placing membership applications on the webpage for download was requested.

New Business:


Moving the December meeting date was discussed due to Christmas week 
conflict.  New meeting date will be December 14, 2011.


Motion by Jimmy Kendrick and seconded by Rosie Huerta



Vote was unanimous; motion carried.


Scott Chapman Area 5 Director presented Area 5 TAPT Update and changes in 
TRS retire/rehire rules.


Patrick Hernandez reported on ESC II Certification Classes.

Jimmy Kendrick discussed micro- camera systems for his drivers and aides


Bill Rosenauer mentioned Starcraft School Buses were trying to get certified to be 
sold in Texas.


Richard Davis spoke about the national TASBT competition in San Antonio.

Guest Speaker Charlie Ramirez with the Department of Public Safety gave an excellent presentation on Cell Phone Distractions / Good-Bad-Ugly. 

Meeting Sponsor Don Garcia introduced himself and his guests Will Niece with Cole Hersee along with Jim Willis and Mark Timmerman with Leece Neville.
Meeting adjourned at 11:38 a.m. 
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